
 

   Welcome to our whole 
church gathering today!

We are Countess Free Church – a 
people following Jesus together 

here in the city of Ely.

Young, old, big or small … its great 
to have you with us today.

We are a church in mission
across the city …

We want to see Kingdom 
Life across the city

   Coming up …
We are gathering weekly – each Sunday at 10.30am

There is also a short prayer time in the Quiet Room half an hour 
before at 10am.

Wednesday 7th June Parent Workshop Evening 7.30pm

Thursday 22nd June Disability Awareness Training (on 
Zoom at 7.45pm)

Thursday 29th June Disability Awareness Training (on 
Zoom at 7.45pm)

Disability Awareness Training by Through The Roof

We have two sessions on 
Thursdays 22nd & 29th June at 
7.45pm on zoom to help all of us 

in the church think about the 
needs of those with disabilities 

across all our activities. Everyone 
is welcome to attend.

For details of the zoom link, please 
talk to Karl or a member of the 

leadership team.



 
www.countessely.co.uk
Email: 

Facebook: 
@CountessFreeChurchEly

Instagram: 
@CountessFreeChurch

Tel: 01353 662396

10 Chapel St. Ely, CB6 1AD

You can find our messages on 
our website – click 'Connect' 
then 'Message Podcasts' or
'Message Postings'.
The podcasts are also available 
on Itunes, Spotify and Amazon.

Locally we actively support Ely 
Foodbank, Ely CAP Debt centre, 
Ely College Chaplaincy, Monday 
Cafe and much more!
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Key Question:[UP] How do you feel about God when things 
get tough?

Challenge: Choose to worship God no matter what.

Prayers and thoughts for the New Season

Emad is collecting prayers and thoughts for Karen & Karl as 
they prepare for their new season of ministry. Please email 

these to him using this special email address:

Parent Workshop Evening
On Wednesday 7th June at 7.30pm we are holding a special 

workshop for parents of young people - looking at an important 
topic that now affects virtually all teenagers. Using training 
material from The Naked Truth Project, we want to open up 
awareness and discussion for parents around the issue of 

online access, with practical tips on how to frame 
conversations with our young people.

Due to the sensitive nature of this topic, this workshop is only 
for parents of young people. plus those in our church family 
who work with young people through the church youthwork 

initiatives.

http://www.countessely.co.uk/
https://nakedtruthproject.com/

